The Lake Boon Commission
2/13/01 Meeting

Meeting commenced at 7:37pm with all Commissioners present.

Minutes from 1/30/01 meeting were unanimously approved.
The Town of Stow suggested via John Toole that they would like the Chair
of the Commission to be from Stow and new elections were held with the
following results:
New Officer elections were held: Chairman-John Toole

Clerk-Cindy Curley
The invoice from Lycott Associates was unanimously approved to be
submitted to Stow for payment. Connie will contact Hudson to expedite
transfer of the $5000 funding to Stow’s account for payment of services
related to the Lycott Study.

Don Hawkes presented a letter to the Commission entitled “snowmobiles
and Lake Boon-a bad mix”. John Toole motioned and Cindy seconded a
request for John to call Mr. Dick Murray from the Law Enforcement Agency
within 30 days to ask for a meeting in the future to discuss snow mobile law
enforcement. All Commissioners agreed. Commissioners agreed to ask Lee
Heron (LBC Patrol Coordinator) to also address snowmobiles as part of his

Patrol Committee.

Don Hawkes (Lake Boon Association) offered to maintain a Lake Boon
rules sign at the legal access point off Sudbury Road. All Commissioners

agreed and expressed their appreciation.

Connie will purchase two new patrol boat seats, schedule a tune-up and
purchase a marine radio with appropriate antenna as approved by all three
Commissioners.

Cindy submitted the LBC annual report to Stow and Connie will submit the
same to Hudson.

John will get three copies of the tax-exempt certificate from the Town of
Stow.



Connie will get in contact with Dick Gelpkie to clarify whether he called
Bob Durand yet.

Hudson requires abutters within 100 feet from the Lake and Stow requires
abutters within 300 feet to be notified during the proposed Lake treatment

Pprocess.

Next Meeting is 2/20/01 at 7:30pm held across the street at the old town hall.

Meeting adjourned at 9:21pm.



